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 At Boldmere Infant School Nursery we can offer you and 
 your child: 
 
 
 A caring, supportive community working in partnership 
 with parents 
 
 
 An ethos in which each child is valued and their 
 achievements celebrated 
 
 
 Bright, welcoming and stimulating learning environments 
 including classroom and outdoor learning areas, fields 
 and woods 
 
 
 A Foundation Stage Curriculum full of experiences, 
 opportunities and activities which motivate and challenge 
 all children 

 
BOLDMERE INFANT AND 

NURSERY SCHOOL 
 

Boldmere Infant School’s Nursery is state funded and managed 
by The Federation of Boldmere Schools’ governing body. As such, 
it follows academic terms dates as laid out by Birmingham 
Authority and Boldmere Infant school. 
Nursery is staffed by one teacher, two part-time teaching 
assistants and two lunchtime play leaders. We also have an Early 
Year Lead who overseas our Nursery provision. 
 

Boldmere Nursery provides part-time (15 hour) and full time (30 
hour) places for up to 26 children ( full time equivalent).  
 

Part-time places are allocated for either 5 mornings or 5 
afternoons each week (3 hour sessions) from 8.30-11.30 or 12.30-
3.30. Parents are asked to express a morning/afternoon 
preference and we will endeavour to accommodate requests 
Full time sessions are 8.30 to 3.30 and include lunchtime 
provision.   
 

Admissions Criteria 
Places are offered according to the Governor Admissions policy. 
Where we are over subscribed, places will be offered using the  
following criteria: 
 Children currently in Nursery (rising 3s) 
 Looked after or previously looked after children 
 Siblings (Boldmere Infant and Junior schools) 
 Distance from school 
 Full time places are offered where eligibility criteria is met. In 

such cases, a weekly charge for wrap around care is 
required, as part of the contract between school and parents. 

 
*Please note; Children attending our nursery do not 
automatically receive a place in our Infant school. Parents must 
apply for a Reception place in the same way as those who are not 
attending our Nursery.   
 

At the beginning of the academic year, children will be welcomed 
into the Nursery in small groups. This supports children to feel 

secure, happy and settled in their new setting


